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The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on July 31, 2020. 

The team members addressed: 

• Team reviewed and discussed the Classified Action Team recommendations on 

employees returning to work and solidified a plan for classified employees.  Some issues 

remain to be addressed 

• Agreed to extend reclassification date 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
August 5, 2020. 
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